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Hands-Free Fleet Safety Draft Policy

To::
UA Community
Names and titles:

Herb Wagner, Director, Occupational and Environmental Health and Safety, Risk Management Services

Date::
March 7, 2018

Risk Management Services is proposing an amendment to the Fleet Safety Policy that would restrict the use of mobile
devices while operating University vehicles unless a hands-free device is used. This change is needed to make University
policy similar to ordinances adopted in the communities surrounding the main campus, and to enhance safety while
driving University vehicles.

Please review the draft policy amendment (;; and send written comments to Frank Perez atfsperez@email.arizona.edu
12 no later than March 30.
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